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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
As you might know, Las Vegas is hosting the Cosmic Blessing Ceremony at IPEC on September 10th this 
year. As hosts, LVFC will prepare and conduct every aspect of the event. It is now just over 2 weeks 
away. So, this is the time to confirm  your participation as a staff member and begin the substantial work 
of preparation. In recent days, many of you who participated in staffing previous Blessings have received 
a call asking if you could participate again this time. We have been heartened to receive your great 
support! 
 
At this time, we would like to open things up and invite others of you who have not yet been part of 
producing this beautiful event, to join us. There are openings in the following areas: 
 

Ushers & Parking staff (including coordinators), 
 
making Flower Arrangements for the Stage and the banquet tables, Preparing Bridal Bouquets & 
Groomsmen’s boutonnieres, 
 
managing & assisting in the distribution of veils, bouquets, gloves & scarves to the Blessing 
candidates, 
 
preparing items such as the bowls for Holy Water, the cushion for the rings & the cups & trays 
for Holy wine, staffing the registration tables and more. 

 
Some of these positions are for the Blessing day only, others are for pre-program preparations & some 
require both. Most of the staff is already secured, so this is a precious opportunity for a few new people to 
become part of the Cosmic Blessing Team. 
 
This Sunday, August 27th, immediately after our snack time, we will get together in L2 (love building 
2nd Fl.) to learn more about what it takes to make a successful Blessing, what you can do to help & to 
receive your suggestions based on your past experiences with Las Vegas & other Blessings. There will 
also be a chance to sign up, meet together with others you will work with & be briefed about your mission 
& responsibilities. From Monday, the preparations will begin. On the 10th we will see the fruits of our 
work. 
 
Thank you so much for considering to volunteer. We look forward to seeing you Sunday & to working 
with you for this great event. 
 
God bless you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rev & Mrs. Doo 
 
Rev & Mrs. Compton 
 
 


